
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are planning a visit during the school day to English Martyrs Church on the 4th July as part of our ROB 
(Respecting others' Beliefs) topic on religious buildings and religion in Art.  This is a local place of worship 
and will give the children the opportunity to see inside the church, learn about the layout as well as 
viewing the magnificent ceiling.  We will also be given a talk from one of the experts on the subject and 
be able to ask questions. 
 
We will be walking to and from the church, leaving school at 1:10pm. We will be having an early lunch 
(packed lunches will be eaten in the classroom and free school meals and paid meals will be having lunch 
at 12:30pm in the hall), in order to complete the visit and be back in school for normal going home time. 
The children should be dressed in full school uniform. 

 
The church reserves the right to cancel at short notice due to religious commitments, therefore, this trip 
may not go ahead on the date planned.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 6 


